
 

 

June 12, 2023 

To 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window for Insiders 

 

Dear Sir / Ma’am 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the 

Insider Code of Conduct of the Company, kindly note that the Trading Window of the 

Company shall remain closed for Insiders from start from Business hours of June 13, 2023, till 

end of business hours on June 16, 2023 in connection with the Board Meeting scheduled on 

June 14, 2023. 

 

All Insiders of the Company are requested to take note of this intimation and not to deal with 

the securities of the Company during the Window Closure period. 

 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Asirvad Micro Finance Limited 

 

 

Aparna Menon 

Company Secretary 
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